## **Sports Skill Class**

## Important Notice: Sports Skill Class Cancellation on 23 & 24 September 2025

Dear students,

As Super Typhoon Ragasa approaching Hong Kong, there will be **NO** sports skill classes on campus on **23 Sep (Tue)** and **24 Sep (Wed)**.

Make-up arrangements for the cancelled session will be scheduled later. Please watch out for the related email from Sports Development, DSTO.

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please don't hesitate to contact us at <a href="mailto:sdprogram@ust.hk">sdprogram@ust.hk</a>.

Thank you for your understanding, and please stay safe during the storm.

Carmen TSUI
Senior Manager (Sports)
DSTO